0i1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

August 6, 1959

Magnolia Pet. Co.
P. O. Box 2406
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

According to information submitted on Form C-103 for
your New Mex “"S"™ Well No. 1 in Unit B of Section 2,
T-16-S, R-32-E, the permanent packer was pulled. We,
therefore, request that you submit two copies of a
diagrammatic sketch of the present installation.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Eric F. Engbrecht
Engineer, District 1
mc

cc-0CC, Santa Fe



